
411 S.W. 2nd Avenue
Suite 200

Portland, OR  97204
503-548-2797

info@progparty.org

February 4, 2016

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports SB 1586, particularly the requirement
that electors be provided in every election with "business reply" envelopes
that can be mailed without charge.

We have been advocating that change since 2012.

Please include this statement in the legislative record for this bill.

Thank you.

Oregon Progressive Party
Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative
dan@meek.net
503-293-9021
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